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MINISTRIES

April 23,2019

To whom it may concern,

I have had the privilege of knowing and working with Joan Rudder-Ward since 2006. Joan has provided the most
professional and graphically powerful imaging work on behalf of our organization every time we have had the

privilege to work with her.

Joan has spent tremendous energy in honing and perfecting her craft in photography and visual communications
and it is quickly demonstrated in the quality of her work. She is an award winning creator who will be an asset to

you in whatever work you do with her.

I have no doubt that if you take the opportunity to benefit from the work Joan provides, you will be pleased with
the products she produces and they will bring great value to your projects. If you have any questions regarding
my experience with Joan over the years, please feel free to contact me at the number above. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Matthew Coughlin
Executive Director




